
Good morning/afternoon. 
I have reciently been made aware of humelink and have a few concerns. 
 
As i am an electricity consumer in the City of Penrith i don't want to see my energy bills to go up 
which was indicated by  table 13 of the cost to consumers and as such I expect the regulator to 
protect me and my fellow neighbours from any unnecessary or premature bill increases. 
 
I have also heard of stories of Prelimary Acquisition Notice being sent out to whom the people of 
such even though not in my local area are being forced via COMPULSORY ACQUISITION to give up 
their land. This is not the australian way and is yet another way for the government to put 
businesses over the people. 
 
As such i ask for you not to approve HumeLink.  
 
Thankyou 
 
Kind regards Colin T Cachia 

 


